Town of Lyme Planning Board 1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 Lyme, NH 03768

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax: 795-4637

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA February 14th, 2013

The Lyme Planning Board will meet on February 14th, 2013 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items:

- 1) Acceptance of the minutes from January 24th, 2013 and February 5th, 2013
- 2) Site Plan Review of a proposed expansion of the Dowd's Inn, located at 9 Main Street, Tax Map 201 Lot 75. The proposal includes the construction of a 28' X 50' addition to the existing inn for a tavern. The tavern will include seating for 60 patrons in a dining area and 10 patrons in a bar area. The new tavern will be open to the public and offer food and beverage to guests at the inn.
- 3) New Business

Respectfully Submitted

David A Robbins
Planning and Zoning Administrator